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Math Night-Fractions! 
 

Join us for Math Night! Third grade teachers 
will provide an interactive presentation about 
fractions from 6:00-6:45 in the media center! 
Please let your child’s teacher know if you plan to 
attend so we can prepare enough materials. 

Dates 
 2/28 Math Night 
 3/1 White/Peterson to Apple Store 
 3/3 Cookie Dough Fundraiser ends. 
 3/8 Mrs. Joyner’s Class to Apple Store 
 3/13 Pasta for Pennies begins. 
 3/15 Ms. Johnson’s Class to Apple Store 
 3/22 Picture Day 

Curriculum 
 

Reading 
 Students will refer to parts of stories, 

dramas, and poems when writing or speaking 
about a text, using terms such as chapter, 
scene, and stanza. They will describe how 
each part builds on earlier sections. 

 
Writing 
 Students will work on informational writing. 

 
Math 
 Students will find the area and perimeter of 

quadrilaterals and rectilinear figures. 
 Students will solve problems involving area 

and perimeter of polygons. 
 
Social Studies 
 Students will explain how location impacts 

supply and demand and how locations of 
resources influence economic development. 

 Students will understand entrepreneurship in 
a market economy. 

Dr. Seuss Trivia 
Read Across America will be celebrated on 
Thursday, March 2! In honor of this yearly event, 
we have a Dr. Seuss trivia question. 

From there to here 
From here to there 
Funny things are everywhere. 

 

Do you know the title of the book in which the 
words listed above appear? If so, write your 
name, teacher, and the title of the book on a 
sheet of paper. The first name that's picked with 
the correct answer will win a special prize.  
 

The drawing will be held on March 2,  Dr. Seuss' 
birthday . All interested third graders should 
submit their answer to Mrs. Mitchell by 
Wednesday morning. Happy Trivia! 
 

Royal Lunch 
Congratulations to Mrs. White/Ms. Peterson’s 
homeroom for earning the most spoons and having 
Royal Lunch on the stage during February! 
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